
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–4084/1dn
RAC:jlg:km

December 16, 1999

This bill draft is identical to 1999 SB–223 except that I incorporated the changes
made to 1999 SB–223 by Senate Amendment 1 to 1999 SB–223.  That amendment,
technical in nature, makes it clear that the program applies to all state employes, not
just to represented employes.
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